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MONDAY, MARCH 12 

12:00 noon - 6:00 p.m. 

8:00 p.m. 

TUESDAY, MARCH 1.2 
8:00 a.m. 

10:00 a.m. 

11:00 - 12:30 p.m. 
1:15 - 3:00 p.m. 

4:00 p.m. 

WEDNESDAY, MARCH 14 

10:00 a.m. 

10:30 a.m. or after chapel 

THURSDAY, MARCH 15 

10:00 a.m. 

8:00 p.m. 

8:00 p.m. 

FRIDAY, MARCH 16 

10:00 a.m. 

10:00 a.m. 

NOTICES: 

Vol. VI, No. 24 

Development campaign promotional 
program for trustees, Development 
Council and friends of Southeastern. 

Trustee committees meet. 

Executive Committee meeting of Trustees. 

Chapel: FOUNDERS' DAY. Dr. William Self, 
Pastor of Wieuca Road Baptist Church, At-
lanta, Georgia. 

Board of Trustees meeting. Bethea Room. 

Administrative/Faculty de-briefing session. 
Bethea Room. 

Chapel: Dr. Archie L. Nations, Professor 
of New Testament Interpretation. 

Senior class meeting in Binkley Chapel. 
See notice. 

Chapel: Dr. C.B. Hogue,Evangelism Director 
Home Mission B~rd. 

Women's Issues in Ministry meeting. Women's 
Dorm basement. 

Alabama Club Banquet. Cafeteria. 

(First) Practical Ministries Learning Session 
on, "The Funeral." Dr. John Lawrence, pastor 
Forest Hills Baptist Church, lecturer. 
Appleby Chapel. 

South Carolina Club. All South Carolinians 
are invited to a time of fellowship. Cafe-
teria. 

SENIOR CLASS MEETING: The Senior Class will be meeting on Wednes-
day, March 14 immediately after the worship 

service in Binkley Chapel. The purpose of the meeting is to decide on the 
class gift. Graduating seniors in~ degree programs are urged to be a 
part of this decision. 

WORLD HUNGER: All persons interested in matters related to 
World Hunger are invited to a meeting on Wed-

nesday, March 14, after chapel in the Mackie Hall Conference room. 

OVER 



GUESTS ON CAMPUS: Members of Southeastern's Board of Trustees, 
Development Council and other friends will 

~e our guests on Monday, March 12, for the kick-off of our $3.5 million cam-
paign. The program begins with lunch, with the groups being on campus until 
around 4 p.m. We have designated the Mackie lot for their parking and are 
requesting staff and students to use other parking areas on that day. The 
Board of Trustees will remain on campus and hold their semi-annual meeting 
on Monday evening and Tuesday morning and afternoon. Students, and faculty 
are invited to join in welcoming these guests to Southeastern. 

GEORGIA STUDENTS: Students from Georgia and other interested 
_ persons are invited to a dutch-treat lunch 

with Jack Harwell, Editor of the Georgia Baptist Christian Index. Mr. Har-
well will be on campus on March 22. He will speak in Chapel at 10:00. The 
lunch is set for 11:30 to accommodate as many as possible. We'd like to 
have an idea of the number coming, so please call Rod Byard - Ext. 270 or 
at home 556-1485. There will also be an opportunity for two or three brief 
appointments with Mr. Harwell. 

WOMEN'S ISSUES: The Women's Issues in Ministry Group will 
meet Thursday, March 15 at 8:00 p.m. in 

the Women's Dorm basement. The main purpose of the meeting will be to explore 
the possibility of forming small support groups on campus for people who are 
struggling_with issues directly related to women in seminary and in ministry. 
All interested folks are welcomed. 

ALABAMA STUDENTS: Dr. Sam Granade from the Alabama Convention 
will be interviewing interested students 

from 1:00 - 5:00 p.m. on Thursday, March 15. Make appointments in Formation 
in Ministry Offices. Graduating seniors will be given preference. Also, at 
12:00 noon, Thursday, interested students are invited to have lunch with 
Dr. Granade in the cafeteria. 

EVANGELISM GUEST: 

Thursday will also speak at 
In addition, a 12:00 - 1:30 
Dr. Hogue will be available 
All students are invited to 

Dr. C.B. Hogue, Evangelism Director of the 
Home Missi~n Board and chapel guest on • 

the 11 a.m. Basic Evangelism class in Johnson 203. 
fellowship in the cafeteria will be held, and 
for individual conferences from 2:oo· - 3:00 p.m. 
take advantage of these opportunities. 

CONCERT CHOIRS ON TOUR: Graduates of Wake Forest University and 
Carson-Newman College should note the follow-

ing dates .. On Tuesday, March 13 at 8:00 p.m. the Wake Forest Concert Choir 
will give a program at Pullen Memorial Baptist Church on Hillsborough St. in 
Raleigh. On Thursday evening, March 15, at 7:30 p.m., the Carson-Newman 
A Cappella Choir will present their program at Forest Hills Baptist Church, 
3110 Clark Avenue in Raleigh. Alumni and friends of these schools are in-
vited to these programs. 

STUDENT COUNCIL ELECTIONS: Resumes are now being accepted for the Spring 
elections. A listing of faculty committees 

with student members as well as descriptions of Student Council offices can 
be ~ound in the Handbook. All positions will need to be filled. Resume forms 
are available outside the Student Council office in Mackie Hall. Resumes will 
be posted so that students will know who they are voting for. 

PENNSYLVANIA/SOUTH 
NEW JERSEY MINISTRIES: 

The Reverend Douglas Metzger will be on cam-
pus Tuesday, March 13, in place of Mr. Ellis 
Bush who was originally scheduled. Rev. Metz-

ger will be interviewing from 8 - 10 a.m. on Tuesday, March 13~ Students with 
an interest in ministry in this area may make appointments through the Forma-
tion in Ministry Offices. Graduating seniors will be given preference. 

YOUTH MINISTRY OPPORTUNITY: Christians In Service To Youth, an organiza-
tion specializing in programs to enhance 

youth ministries, will have a representative on the Southeastern campus, Thurs-
day, March 15 at 4:00 p.m. in the Bethea Room. Reverend Dale Lawson, Associate 
pastor of Richland Hills Baptist Church, Fort Worth, Texas and CISTY director 
will be available to discuss techniques and programs involving life priorities 
of youth. CISTY has been cited by Bobby Sunderland, S.B.C. Director of Mass 
Evangelism, for its open and varied approach in ministries to youth. If you 
are 'interested in investigating ways to add depth and effectiveness to your 
youth program, you are invited to be present for this informal meeting. 
HOME MISSION BOARD 
°REPRESENTATIVE: 

through Formation in Ministry. 

Mr. Ken Brooks of the Home Mission Board in 
Atlanta will be on campus March 22 and 23. 
Students may sign up for group conferences 

Material for the Campus Bulletin should reach the Student Affairs office by 
12 noon Wednesday. 
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